
Dear Member,  

In response to the following 2009 General Service Additional Consideration from 

the Conference Committee on Corrections,  

 
The committee discussed issues that may be involved in A.A. members 
complying with the rules of correctional facilities, such as signing ‘sponsorship 
agreements’ or legally binding documents, and requested sharing from the A.A. 
Fellowship regarding this topic to be gathered by the staff member and the 
trustees’ Committee on Corrections and that this sharing be sent to the 2010 
Conference Committee on Corrections. 
 
Please answer the following questions:  
 

For individual members who have ever:  

• led a corrections meeting, or 

• shared at a corrections meeting, or  

• sponsored someone in a correctional facility  

 

Have you ever had to sign any agreement or legally binding document?  

 

 

If yes, what type of document?  

 

 

What, if any, Tradition or other A.A. Principle do you see this is conflict with?  

 

 

Please return to your DCM, or email your responses to: delegate@area17aa.org.  

 

Mahalo!  


